From: Viveka Weiley

Sent:

To:

Subject: Response to: Review into Open Banking in Australia & Final Report

Good afternoon,

We would like to request that a consumer representative be included the development of
the technical standard for open banking as an example, and in any advisory group
being established to develop specifications for the Australian open banking standard and
system.

CHOICE has expertise not only in policy, but also in financial technology and standards
processes, and would be pleased to nominate a representative.

Thank you and regards,

Viveka Weiley, Head of New Things, CHOICE.

Viveka Weiley
Head of New Things
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